
Tell us about your training experience with your 
flight school or CFI!

Take the 2023 Flight Training Experience Survey by Oct. 31, 2022.

It’s quick to complete, and your candid feedback will help your CFI or 
flight school improve or get nationally recognized for their outstanding 
work! We want to hear the good, the bad, and the awesome.

By participating in the survey, you’ll be eligible to win one of 19 
sweepstakes prizes valued from $50 to $399, courtesy of our 
supporters below.

SHAPE THE FUTURE OF FLIGHT TRAINING

Learn More: AOPA.org/FTSURVEY

Many Thanks To Our Supporters


